
Police should not be granted qualified immunity 
 
It’s just more tape to allow corrupt persons to continue with their corrupt behaviors.  You don’t see 
what isn’t reported if it’s reported in such a way to marginalize the true issues at hand.  Qualified 
immunity will continue being abused by the ORCOPS. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Aaron JacksonWilde 
 


